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Restorative Justice and the Law Sep 20 2021 Restorative justice has
developed rapidly from being a barely known term to occupying a central
role in debates on the future of criminal justice. But as it has become
part of the mainstream of debate, so new tensions and issues have
emerged. One of the most crucial issues is to find an appropriate
combination of restorative justice, based essentially on informal
deliberation, and the law. The purpose of this book is to analyse the
several dimensions to this issue. It explores the social and ethical
foundations of restorative justice, seeks to position it in relation to both
rehabilitation and punishment, and examines the possibility of
developing and incorporating restorative justice as the mainstream
response to crime in terms of the principles of constitutional democracy.
Amongst the questions it addresses are the following: How are informal
processes to be juxtaposed with formal procedures? What is the
appropriate relationship between voluntarism and coercion? How can the
procedures and practices of restorative justice be combined with legal
standards, safeguards and precepts? How can one balance restorative
responses with legally sanctioned punishment? In this book a
distinguished team of contributors consider this crucial set of
relationships between restorative justice and the law, building upon
papers and discussions at the fifth international restorative justice
conference in Leuven, Belgium, in September 2001. restorative justice
has grown rapidly throughout the worldthis book addresses the central
issue of relationship of restorative justice to existing law and legal
systemschapters from world leading authorities
The Little Book of Restorative Justice Oct 10 2020 Howard Zehr is the
father of Restorative Justice and is known worldwide for his pioneering
work in transforming understandings of justice. Here he proposes
workable principles and practices for making Restorative Justice possible
in this revised and updated edition of his bestselling, seminal book on the
movement. (The original edition has sold more than 110,000 copies.)
Restorative Justice, with its emphasis on identifying the justice needs of
everyone involved in a crime, is a worldwide movement of growing
influence that is helping victims and communities heal, while holding
criminals accountable for their actions. This is not soft-on-crime, feelgood philosophy, but rather a concrete effort to bring justice and healing
to everyone involved in a crime. In The Little Book of Restorative Justice,
Zehr first explores how restorative justice is different from criminal
justice. Then, before letting those appealing observations drift out of
reach into theoretical space, Zehr presents Restorative Justice practices.
Zehr undertakes a massive and complex subject and puts it in graspable
from, without reducing or trivializing it. This resource is also suitable for
academic classes and workshops, for conferences and trainings, as well
as for the layperson interested in understanding this innovative and
influential movement.
Restorative Justice Mar 27 2022 The legitimacy and performance of the
changing-lenses-restorative-justice-for-our-times-25th-anniversary-edition

traditional criminal justice system is the subject of intense scrutiny as
the world economic crisis continues to put pressure on governments to
cut the costs of the criminal justice system. This volume brings together
the leading work on restorative justice to achieve two objectives: to
construct a comprehensive and up-to-date conceptual framework for
restorative justice suitable even for newcomers; and to challenge the
barriers of restorative justice in the hope of taking its theory and
practice a step further. The selected articles start by answering some
fundamental questions about restorative justice regarding its historical
and philosophical origins, and challenge the concept by bringing into the
debate the human rights and equality discourses. Also included is
material based on empirical testing of restorative justice claims
especially those impacting on reoffending rates, victim satisfaction and
reintegration. The volume concludes with a critique of restorative justice
as well as with analytical thinking that aims to push its barriers. It is
hoped that the investigations offered by this volume not only offer hope
for a better system for abolitionists and reformists, but also new and
convincing evidence to persuade the sceptics in the debate over
restorative justice.
Understanding restorative justice Sep 01 2022 This unique book is a
clear and detailed introduction that analyses how restorative justice
nurtures empathy, exploring key themes such as responsibility, shame,
forgiveness and closure. The core notion of the book is that when a crime
is committed, it separates people, creating a ‘gap’. This can only be
reduced or closed through information and insight about the other
person, which have the potential to elicit empathy and compassion from
both sides. The book explores this extraordinary journey from harm to
healing using the structure of a timeline: from an offence, through the
criminal justice process and into the heart of the restorative meeting.
Using case studies, the book offers a fresh angle on a topic that is of
growing interest both in the UK and internationally. It is ideal as a
comprehensive introduction for those new to restorative justice and as a
best practice guide for existing practitioners.
The Little Book of Restorative Justice Oct 29 2019 Over 150,000-copies
sold! Author Howard Zehr is the father of Restorative Justice and is
known worldwide for his pioneering work in transforming our
understanding of justice. Here Zehr proposes workable principles and
practices for making Restorative Justice possible in this revised and
updated edition of his bestselling, seminal book on the movement.
Restorative Justice, with its emphasis on identifying the justice needs of
everyone involved in a crime, is a worldwide movement of growing
influence that is helping victims and communities heal, while holding
criminals accountable for their actions. This is not soft-on-crime, feelgood philosophy, but rather a concrete effort to bring justice and healing
to everyone involved in a crime. In The Little Book of Restorative Justice,
Zehr first explores how restorative justice is different from criminal
justice. Then, before letting those appealing observations drift out of
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reach into theoretical space, Zehr presents Restorative Justice practices.
Zehr undertakes a massive and complex subject and puts it in graspable
from, without reducing or trivializing it. Topics include: Three pillars of
restorative justice The “who” and the “how” are important The goals of
restorative justice Core approaches often involve an encounter And much
more! This resource is also suitable for academic classes and workshops,
for conferences and trainings, as well as for the layperson interested in
understanding this innovative and influential movement.
Handbook of Restorative Justice Jun 25 2019 Handbook of
Restorative Justice is a collection of original, cutting-edge essays that
offer an insightful and critical assessment of the theory, principles and
practices of restorative justice around the globe. This much-awaited
volume is a response to the cry of students, scholars and practitioners of
restorative justice, for a comprehensive resource about a practice that is
radically transforming the way the human community responds to loss,
trauma and harm. Its diverse essays not only explore the various
methods of responding nonviolently to harms-done by persons, groups,
global corporations and nation-states, but also examine the dimensions of
restorative justice in relation to criminology, victimology, traumatology
and feminist studies. In addition. They contain prescriptions for how
communities might re-structure their family, school and workplace life
according to restorative values. This Handbook is an essential tool for
every serious student of criminal, social and restorative justice.
Social Work and Restorative Justice May 05 2020 Presents an innovative,
synergistic practice model that will help social workers use restorative
justice skills to facilitate healing and recovery in the families and
communities that they serve.
The Psychology of Restorative Justice Mar 03 2020 This ground-breaking
collection dares to take the next step in the advancement of an
autonomous, inter-disciplinary restorative justice field of study. It brings
together criminology, social psychology, legal theory, neuroscience,
affect-script psychology, sociology, forensic mental health, political
sciences, psychology and positive psychology to articulate for the first
time a psychological concept of restorative justice. To this end, the book
studies the power structures of the restorative justice movement, the
very psychology, motivations and emotions of the practitioners who
implement it as well as the drivers of its theoreticians and researchers.
Furthermore, it examines the strengths and weakness of our own
societies and the communities that are called to participate as parties in
restorative justice. Their own biases, hunger for power and control, fears
and hopes are investigated. The psychology and dynamics between those
it aims to reach as well as those who are funding it, including policy
makers and politicians, are looked into. All these questions lead to
creating an understanding of the psychology of restorative justice. The
book is essential reading for academics, researchers, policymakers,
practitioners and campaigners.
The Little Book of Restorative Justice for People in Prison Dec 24 2021
Over 170,000 copies sold! Restorative justice argues that crime destroys
people and relationships. Justice, then, must repair and rebuild people
and relationships. This is true for men and women that are incarcerated
as it is for victims. The more than 2.3 million incarcerated individuals in
the United States are often regarded as a throw-away population. While
the criminal-justice system focuses on giving offenders "what they
deserve," it does little to restore the needs created by crime or to explore
the factors that lead to it. Restorative justice, with its emphasis on
identifying the justice needs of everyone involved in a crime, is helping to
restore prisoners' sense of humanity while holding them accountable for
their actions. In this book, Barb Toews, with years of experience in
prison work, shows how people in prison can live restorative-justice
principles. She shows how these practices can change prison culture and
society. Chapters include; Crime and Criminal Justice Restorative Justice
Reconnecting Community Reconnecting Individuals Reconnecting
Victims and Their Communities of Care Reconnecting Offenders
Reconnecting Offenders’ Families Restorative-Justice Practices
Restorative Practices, Justice, and Prison Restorative Living in Prison
Written for readers who are incarcerated, and for all those who work
with people in prison, this book also clearly outlines the experiences and
needs of this under-represented and often overlooked part of our society.
Changing Lenses Apr 27 2022 Does the criminal justice system actually
help victims and offenders? What does justice look like for those who
have been harmed? For those who have done harm? Twenty-five years
after it was first published, Changing Lenses by Howard Zehr remains
the classic text of the restorative justice field. Now with valuable author
updates on the changing landscape of restorative justice and a new
section of resources for practitioners and teachers, Changing Lenses
changing-lenses-restorative-justice-for-our-times-25th-anniversary-edition

offers a framework for understanding crime, injury, accountability, and
healing from a restorative perspective. Uncovering widespread
assumptions about crime, the courts, retributive justice, and the legal
process, Changing Lenses offers provocative new paradigms and proven
alternatives for public policy and judicial reform. What’s New in the
Twenty-Fifth Anniversary Edition: Author updates of terminology,
paradigms, and recommended reading Foreword by restorative justice
practitioner Sujatha Baliga New resources for teachers, facilitators, and
practitioners
Restorative Justice in Practice Oct 02 2022 Restorative justice has made
significant progress in recent years and now plays an increasingly
important role in and alongside the criminal justice systems of a number
of countries in different parts of the world. In many cases, however,
successes and failures, strengths and weaknesses have not been
evaluated sufficiently systematically and comprehensively, and it has
been difficult to gain an accurate picture of its implementation and the
lessons to be drawn from this. Restorative Justice in Practice addresses
this need, analyzing the results of the implementation of three
restorative justice schemes in England and Wales in the largest and most
complete trial of restorative justice with adult offenders worldwide. It
aims to bring out the practicalities of setting up and running restorative
justice schemes in connection with criminal justice, the costs of doing so
and the key professional and ethical issues involved. At the same time
the book situates these findings within the growing international
academic and policy debates about restorative justice, addressing a
number of key issues for criminal justice and penology, including: how
far victim expectations of justice are and can be met by restorative
justice aligned with criminal justice whether ‘community’ is involved in
restorative justice for adult offenders and how this relates to social
capital how far restorative justice events relate to processes of
desistance (giving up crime), promote reductions in reoffending and link
to resettlement what stages of criminal justice may be most suitable for
restorative justice and how this relates to victim and offender needs the
usefulness of conferencing and mediation as forms of restorative justice
with adults. Restorative Justice in Practice will be essential reading for
both students and practitioners, and a key contribution to the restorative
justice debate.
Governing Paradoxes of Restorative Justice Nov 22 2021 Restorative
justice is the policy of eschewing traditional punishments in favour of
group counselling involving both victims and perpetrators. Until now
there has been no critical analysis of governmental rationales that
legitimize restorative practices over traditional approaches but
Governing Practices of Restorative Justice fills this gap and addresses
the mentalities of governance most prominent in restorative justice. The
author provides comprehensible commentary on the central images of
this discursive arena in a style accessible to participants and observers
alike of restorative justice.
Restorative Justice in Transitional Settings Oct 22 2021 Restorative
justice is increasingly being applied to settings characterized by largescale violence and human rights abuses. While many embrace this
development as an important step in attempts to transform protracted
conflict, there are a number of conceptual challenges in transporting
restorative justice from a democratic setting to one which has been
affected by mass victimisation or civil war. These include responding to
the seriousness and scale of harms that have been caused, the blurred
boundaries between victims and offenders, and the difficulties associated
with holding someone to account and compelling reparative activities.
Despite reams of paper being devoted to defining restorative justice
within democratic settings (where the concept first emerged), restorative
scholars have been slow to comment on the integration of restorative
justice into the transitional justice discourse. Restorative Justice in
Transitional Settings brings together a number of leading scholars from
around the world to respond to this gap by developing and further
articulating restorative justice for transitional settings. These scholars
push the boundaries of restorative justice to seek more effective
approaches to addressing the causes and consequences of conflict and
oppression in these diverse contexts. Each chapter highlights a limitation
with current conceptions of restorative justice in the transitional justice
literature and then suggests a way in which the limitation might be
overcome. This book has strong interdisciplinary value and will be of
interest to criminologists, legal scholars, and those engaged with
international relations and peace treaties.
The Restorative Justice Ritual Nov 30 2019 Restorative justice is an
innovative approach to responding to crime and conflict that shifts the
focus away from laws and punishment to instead consider the harm
2/5

Downloaded from prudentialeyeawards.com on December 4,
2022 by guest

caused and what is needed to repair that harm and make things right.
Interest in restorative justice is rapidly expanding, with new applications
continuously emerging around the world. The restorative philosophy and
conference process have shown great promise in providing a justice
response that heals individuals and strengthens the community. Still, a
few key questions remain unanswered. First, how is the personal and
relational transformation apparent in the restorative justice process
achieved? What can be done to safeguard and enhance that
effectiveness? Second, can restorative justice satisfy the wider public’s
need for a reaffirmation of communal norms following a crime,
particularly in comparison to the criminal trial? And finally, given its
primary focus on making amends at an interpersonal level, does
restorative justice routinely fail to address larger, structural injustices?
This book engages with these three critical questions through an
understanding of restorative justice as a ritual. It proffers three
dominant ritual functions related to the performance of justice: the
normative, the transformative, and the proleptic. Two justice rituals,
namely, the criminal trial and the restorative justice conference, are
examined through this framework in order to understand how each
process fulfills, or fails to fulfill, the multifaceted human need for justice.
The book will be of interest to students, academics, and practitioners
working in the areas of Restorative Justice, Criminal Law, and
Criminology.
Repositioning Restorative Justice Jan 01 2020 This book, based on
papers presented at the 5th international conference held at Leuven,
Belgium in 2002, aims to provide an overview of recent experience of
restorative justice.
Restorative Justice Jan 31 2020 Provides an accessible introduction to
the philosophy of restorative justice and its application in a wide range of
settings, demonstrating how it can help to rehabilitate both victims and
offenders when harm has been done.
Restorative Justice for Juveniles Jun 29 2022 Contributors describe
recent developments in restorative justice with respect to young
offenders, looking at programs in Australia, Canada, England, New
Zealand, South Africa, and the US. They present and explain findings on
conferencing, victim-offender mediation, and circles, the three most
common restorative justice formats, and discuss issues for the future of
restorative justice. A major theme discussed is the potential, through
restorative justice, for indigenous communities to have an impact on
conventional criminal justice processes. The editors are affiliated with
the Institute of Criminology at Victoria University of Wellington, New
Zealand. Distributed by ISBS. c. Book News Inc.
Routledge International Handbook of Restorative Justice Aug 08 2020
This handbook provides scholars, students and policymakers from
around the world with a comprehensive and authoritative review of
current research in the area of restorative justice.
Restorative Justice, Self-interest and Responsible Citizenship Jul
27 2019 Lode Walgrave has made a highly significant contribution to the
worldwide development of the restorative justice movement over the last
two decades. This book represents the culmination of his vision for
restorative justice. Coming to the subject from a juvenile justice
background he initially saw restorative justice as a means of escaping
the rehabilitation-punishment dilemma, and as the basis for a more
constructive judicial response to youth crime that had been the case
hitherto. Over time his conception of restorative justice moved in the
direction of focusing on repairing harm and suffering rather than
ensuring that the youthful offender met with a 'just' response, and
encompassing the notion that restorative justice was not so much about a
justice system promoting restoration, more a matter of doing justice
through restoration. This book develops Lode Walgrave's conception of
restorative justice further, incorporating a number of key elements. • a
clearly outcome-based definition of restorative justice • acceptance of
the need to use judicial coercion to impose sanctions as part of the
reparative process • presenting restorative justice as a fully fledged
alternative to the punitive apriorism • development of a more
sophisticated concept of the relationship between restorative justice and
the law, and acceptance of the need for legal regulation • a consideration
of the expansion of a restorative justice philosophy into other areas of
social life and the threats and opportunities this provides • a
consideration of the implications of the expansion of restorative justice
for the discipline of criminology and democracy
Restorative Justice Apr 15 2021 Restorative justice is one of the most
talked about developments in the field of crime and justice. Its advocates
and practitioners argue that state punishment, society's customary
response to crime, neither meets the needs of crime victims nor prevents
changing-lenses-restorative-justice-for-our-times-25th-anniversary-edition

reoffending. In its place, they suggest, should be restorative justice, in
which families and communities of offenders encourage them to take
responsibility for the consequences of their actions, express repentance
and repair the harm they have done. First published in 2002, Restorative
Justice: Ideas, Values, Debates is renowned worldwide as an accessible,
balanced and invaluable analysis of the argument that restorative justice
can provide an attractive alternative to traditional responses to crime.
The second edition includes a new chapter identifying and analyzing
fundamental shifts and developments in restorative justice thinking over
the last decade. It suggests that the campaign for restorative justice has
not only grown rapidly in the last decade, but has also changed in its
focus and character. What started as a campaign to revolutionize
criminal justice has evolved into a social movement that aspires to
implant restorative values into the fabric of everyday life. This new
edition explores the implications of this development for restorative
justice’s claim to provide a feasible and desirable alternative to
mainstream thinking on matters of crime and justice. This book provides
an essential introduction to the most fundamental and distinctive ideas of
restorative justice and will appeal to students of criminology, law or
related disciplines or researchers and professionals with an interest in
crime and justice issues. In addition it extends the debate about the
meaning of restorative justice – pros, cons and wider significance – hence
it will also be of interest to those already familiar with the topic.
The Pocket Guide to Restorative Justice May 17 2021 This pocketsized guide covers every stage of the process, from how a facilitator
should prepare for taking on a new case, through initial contacts with
victim and offender and facilitating meetings, to recording and
evaluating a case. This is an invaluable companion for any professional
needing to know about restorative justice.
Restorative Justice: Promoting Peace and Wellbeing Mar 15 2021
This timely collection of chapters written by international experts
bridges the gap between peace psychology and restorative justice. The
Editors combined their respective fields of expertise to start a muchneeded debate on the potential but also risks that are associated when
implementing restorative justice in the peace psychology field. The
volume highlights how psychological theory and research can inform and
evaluate the potential of restorative practices in formal and informal
educational settings as well as the criminal justice space. The chapters
cover both negative and positive peace across levels while introducing
the reader to various case studies from across the world. All in all, the
book explores how restorative justice can promote positive peace
through its connection fostering dialogue, empathy, forgiveness, and
other key psychological elements of peace.
Restorative Justice and Civil Society May 29 2022 Advocates of
restorative justice question the state's ability to deliver satisfactory
justice to the community, both in criminal and other cases. This
collaborative 2001 volume looks at the burgeoning restorative justice
movement and considers the relationship between restorative justice and
civil society, examining debates and exploring ideas about who should
'control' restorative justice, the state or civil society. A diverse range of
chapters, written by leaders in the field, engage with different aspects of
restorative justice. Genuinely international, the book addresses aspects
of civil society including schools, families, churches and private
workplaces, the women's movement, victims of crime and indigenous
groups. It also considers broader issues such as democracy, human
rights, access and equity. A dynamic and provocative volume, this book
attempts to bring the ideals of restorative justice to life so that victims,
offenders, their families and communities have more of a say in the
justice process.
Youth Offending and Restorative Justice Jul 19 2021 This book provides
an empirically grounded, theoretically informed account of recent
changes to the youth justice system in England and Wales, focusing on
the introduction of elements of restorative justice into the heart of the
criminal justice system, and the implementation of referral orders and
youth offender panels. Taken together, this amounts to the most radical
overhaul of the youth justice system in the last half century,
fundamentally changing the underlying values of the system away from
an 'exclusionary punitive justice' and towards an 'inclusionary restorative
justice'. The book explores the implications of these changes by using the
lens of a detailed study of the implementation of referral orders and
youth offender panels to explore wider issues about youth justice policy
and the integration of restorative justice principles. It draws upon the
findings of an in-depth study of the pilots established prior to the
national rollout of referral orders in April 2002. The book will be
essential reading not only for those involved in the task of implementing
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the new youth justice, but others with an interest in the criminal justice
system and in restorative justice who need to know about the far
reaching reforms to the youth justice system and their impact.
Restorative Justice Aug 27 2019 The astonishing development of
restorative justice practice over the past decade has inspired creative
new thinking about the philosophy of punishment and principles of
justice. Many of the questions raised in this book – such as the
relationship between restorative and retributive justice and the values
and processes which should guide restorative practice – are the subject
of intense debates. With contributions from many of the most
distinguished scholars in the field, this book analyzes the gap between
philosophy and practice and the need for practice to be more informed
by philosophy. This volume is a milestone in the development of those
underlying principles which will direct the progress of restorative justice
in the future.
Understanding Victims And Restorative Justice Nov 10 2020
"Although the topics dealt with are complex, the author has been very
successful in presenting and exploring them clearly. Students may find
particularly helpful the summary at the end of each chapter of the main
points covered in that section. The Legal Executive "...the real strength
of this book lies in the critical thinking that arises from the juxtaposition
of two very much unfinished debates: the question of how victims are
treated by the justice system, and the practices and implications of
restorative justice. "...I feel this book is particularly important because it
reframes a whole series of debates and practices which, otherwise, might
be in danger of getting 'stuck'. That this is also undertaken by someone
who is extremely knowledgeable about the subject matter and perceptive
in relation to key issues is an added bonus." Vista Two of the principal
and most influential developments within criminal justice policy - taking
in a variety of common law jurisdictions during the past thirty years have been the rise of the â€˜victim movementâ€™ and the emergence of
a distinctive set of practices that have become associated with the term
â€˜restorative justiceâ€™.Understanding Victims and Restorative
Justiceexamines the origins of and the relationship between these two
sets of developments, and seeks to assess their strengths and
weaknesses in meeting the needs of victims as part of the overall
response to crime. Written in a lively and accessible style this book is of
benefit to students from a range of disciplines including criminology,
sociology and the law. Also helpful to professionals, practitioners and
policymakers working in voluntary agencies within the criminal justice
system.
Restorative Justice, Reconciliation, and Peacebuilding Jul 07 2020 This
book develops the twin concepts of restorative justice and reconciliation
as frameworks for peacebuilding that contain great potential for
addressing common dilemmas: peace versus justice, religious versus
secular approaches, individual versus structural justice, reconciliation
versus retribution, and the harmonization of the sheer multiplicity of
practices involved in repairing past harms
Restorative Justice in Prisons Dec 12 2020 This is the best leading
edge information and ideas from two of the UK's most respected
practitioners and authorties. It is for people who want to make a
difference, suggests the tools for this and offering guidance - wholly up
to speed with what is happening in UK prisons. Restorative Justice in
Prisons is an entirely new and key work that explains how restorative
justice can be delivered in the prison setting. This book translates wellrehearsed theories of restorative justice into practical outcomes and into
a scenario that is primarily punishment-oriented. It offers a new
perspective on the needs of victims in a context where offending may be
quite serious. Restorative Justice in Prisons opens the way for largescale
expansion in this field. 'This is a wonderfully useful tool for influencing
policymakers towards a better system. Meticulously researched and
rationally argued throughout, the authors speak direct to government,
police and prison service on their own terms, neatly arguing that all
those institutions will achieve their objectives, if they adopt the
restorative approach .... This is a practical handbook, written by
professionals ... [with] a wonderfully reflective Foreword by Erwin James,
a lifer, that will capture the imagination .... There are wonderful insights
in this book as we would expect from two professionals who have
devoted so much of their lives to work in our prisons. The small gestures
of human feeling that pass betwen officers and inmates; the detailed case
studies of violence; the experience of Belgian prisons; the damaging side
effects of imprisonment and most impressively the list of prisons that
have moved towards the restorative model. But it is the authors' unerring
grasp of current police, prison and government cultures and their
confidence that these can be moved gently towards restorative justice,
changing-lenses-restorative-justice-for-our-times-25th-anniversary-edition

that makes this book so significant for prison reform': John Myhill JP,
extracts from a review in The Magistrate, January 2007.
Restorative Justice and Violence Against Women Aug 20 2021
Controversial and forward-thinking, this volume presents a much-needed
analysis of restorative justice practices in cases of violence against
women. Advocates, community activists, and scholars will find the
theoretical perspectives and vivid case descriptions presented here to be
invaluable tools for creating new ways for abused women to find justice.
Restorative Justice in Transition Sep 28 2019 This book explores how
restorative justice is used and what its potential benefits are in situations
where the state has been either explicitly or implicitly involved in human
rights abuses. Restorative justice is increasingly becoming a popular
mechanism to respond to crime in democratic settings and while there is
a burgeoning literature on these contexts, there is less information that
focuses explicitly on its use in nations that have experienced protracted
periods of conflict and oppression. This book interrogates both macro
and micro utilisations of restorative justice, including truth commissions,
criminal justice reform and the development of initiatives by
communities and other non-state actors. The central premise is that the
primary potential of restorative justice in responding to international
crime should be viewed in terms of the lessons that it provides for
problem-solving, rather than its traditional role as a mechanism or
process to respond to conflict. Four values are put forward that should
frame any restorative approach – engagement, empowerment,
reintegration and transformation. It is thought that these values provide
enough space for local actors to devise their own culturally relevant
processes to achieve longstanding peace. This book will be of interest to
those conducting research in the fields of restorative justice, transitional
justice as well as criminology in general.
Restorative Justice: Theoretical Foundations Feb 23 2022 This title
explores the theoretical foundations of restorative justice. It looks at
restorative justice philosophy and the ways in which models have been
applied to adults, corporate crime, family violence and to cases of
extreme violence.
Hate Crime and Restorative Justice Jun 05 2020 The product of an 18
month empirical study which examined the use of restorative justice for
hate crime in the United Kingdom, this book draws together theory and
practice in order to examine the causes and consequences of hate crime
victimisation. Hate Crime and Restorative Justice: Exploring Causes,
Repairing Harms also identifies the key process variables within
restorative practice that can help to repair the harms of hatred. In doing
so, it challenges commonly held conceptions of both 'hate crime' and
'restorative justice' through its use of qualitative research of restorative
interventions across the UK. The study's findings provide original data on
the contextual variables that are intrinsic to both the cause and effect of
hate-motivated offences, revealing complex socio-cultural and socioeconomic factors that are fundamental, both to our understanding of
hate crime and to how such incidents can be best resolved. Through
meticulous analysis and discussion, the book also provides new
information on how restorative processes can be used to repair the
harms of hate and challenge the prejudices which give rise to hatemotivated conflicts. The issue of group identity and cultural 'difference'
amongst participants of restorative justice is explored and examined
through the use of detailed case studies, allowing assessment of whether
dialogical barriers to reconciliation can limit the success of restorative
processes. In particular, the notion of 'community', a fundamental
concept of restorative justice theory and practice, is reconceptualised by
exploring both its healing and harming features. Utilising data from the
first study of its kind, Hate Crime and Restorative Justice draws together
theoretical assumptions about restorative philosophy and empirical
evidence of its use for hate crime to offer a more holistic understanding
of how restorative justice can help repair the harms caused by processes
of hate, while simultaneously challenging the identity-based prejudices
that continue to pervade our multicultural communities.
Victims and Restorative Justice Nov 03 2022 Restorative justice aims
to address the consequences of crime by encouraging victims and
offenders to communicate and discuss the harm caused by the crime that
has been committed. In the majority of cases, restorative justice is
facilitated by direct and indirect dialogue between victims and offenders,
but it also includes support networks and sometimes involves
professionals such as police, lawyers, social workers or prosecutors and
judges. In theory, the victim is a core participant in restorative justice
and the restoration of the harm is a first concern. In practice, questions
arise as to whether the victim is actively involved in the process, what
restoration may entail, whether there is a risk of secondary victimisation
4/5

Downloaded from prudentialeyeawards.com on December 4,
2022 by guest

and whether the victim is truly at the heart of the restorative response,
or whether the offender remains the focal point of attention. Using a
combination of victimological literature and empirical data from a
European research project, this book considers the role and the position
of the victim in restorative justice practices, focusing on legislative,
organisational and institutional frameworks of victim-offender mediation
and conferencing programmes at a national and local level, as well as the
victims’ personal needs and experiences. The findings are essential
reading for academics and students engaged in the study of justice,
victimology and law. The publication will also be valuable to
policymakers and professionals such as social workers, lawyers and
mediators.
Restoring Justice Apr 03 2020 Restoring Justice: An Introduction to
Restorative Justice, Fifth Edition, offers a clear and convincing
explanation of restorative justice, a movement within criminal justice
with growing worldwide influence. It explores the broad appeal of this
new vision and offers a brief history of its development. The book
presents a theoretical foundation for the principles and values of
restorative justice and develops its four cornerpost ideas of encounter,
amends, inclusion and reintegration. After exploring how restorative
justice ideas and values may be integrated into policy and practice, it
presents a series of key issues commonly raised about restorative justice,
summarizing various perspectives on each. Van Ness and Strong are
renowned scholars in the field of restorative justice. This edition places
special emphasis on the importance of inclusion in restorative justice
—the opportunity for direct and active involvement of the victim,
offender, and community in the procedures that follow a crime. A helpful
appendix includes a visual case study that helps illustrate the concepts of
the text.
The Damage Done Jan 13 2021 'For almost all my life, I've been the
person you crossed the street to avoid...' Peter Woolf's life of drinking,
drug-taking and thieving had begun before most people leave school.
Spending most of his adult life in prison made no difference to him: life
itself offered him no hope. Today, amazingly, Peter is clean and has not
reoffended since a life-changing meeting in 2002 when he came face to
face with some of his victims. The Damage Done is a searingly honest
and gritty portrayal of a man ensconced in an endless cycle of drugs,
violence, prison and depravity who, one Tuesday afternoon in a glass
room at Pentonville prison, was forced to confront all that he had
destroyed.
Restorative Justice in Context Jan 25 2022 This book brings together a
selection of papers originally presented and discussed at the fourth
international restorative justice conference, held at the University of
Tübingen. The contributors include many of the leading authorities in the
burgeoning field of restorative justice, and they provide a comprehensive
review of developing international practice and directions, and the
context in which restorative justice practices are developing. Restorative
Justice in Context moves beyond a focus on restorative justice for
juveniles to a broader concern with the application of restorative justice
in such areas as corporate crime, family violence and the application of
restorative justice in cases of extreme violent crimes. The contexts
examined are drawn from Europe, North America, Australasia and Japan.
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leading world authorities analyse international case studies reflecting
the growth of restorative justice worldwiderapidly expanding area of
interest
New Directions in Restorative Justice Jul 31 2022 This book
addresses a number of key themes and developments in restorative
justice, and is based on papers originally presented at the 6th
International Conference on Restorative Justice in Vancouver. It is
concerned with several new areas of practice within restorative justice,
with sections on restorative justice and youth, aboriginal justice and
restorative justice, victimization and restorative justice, and evaluating
restorative justice. Contributors to the book are drawn from leading
experts in the field from the UK, US, Europe, Canada, Australia and New
Zealand.
Restorative Justice Feb 11 2021 Restorative Justice brings together key
international writings that trace the development of restorative justice
from its diverse beginnings to current global policies and practices.
The Big Book of Restorative Justice Jun 17 2021 The four most popular
restorative justice books in the Justice & Peacebuilding series—The Little
Book of Restorative Justice: Revised and Updated, The Little Book of
Victim Offender Conferencing, The Little Book of Family Group
Conferences, and The Little Book of Circle Processes—in one affordable
volume. And now with a new foreword from Howard Zehr, one of the
founders of restorative justice! Restorative justice, with its emphasis on
identifying the justice needs of everyone involved in a crime, is a
worldwide movement of growing influence that is helping victims and
communities heal while holding criminals accountable for their actions.
This is not a soft-on-crime, feel-good philosophy, but rather a concrete
effort to bring justice and healing to everyone involved in a crime. Circle
processes draw from the Native American tradition of gathering in a
circle to solve problems as a community. Peacemaking circles are used in
neighborhoods, in schools, in the workplace, and in social services to
support victims of all kinds, resolve behavior problems, and create
positive climates. Each book is written by a scholar at the forefront of
these movements, making this important reading for classrooms,
community leaders, and anyone involved with conflict resolution.
Comparative Restorative Justice Sep 08 2020 This edited collection
introduces and defines the concept of “comparative restorative justice”,
putting it in the context of power relations and inequality. It aims to
compare the implementation and theoretical development of restorative
justice internationally for research, policy and practice. In Part I, this
volume compares practices in relation to the implementing environment be that cultural, political, or societal. Part II looks at obstacles and
enablers in relation to the criminal justice system, and considers whether
inquisitorial versus adversarial jurisdictions have impact on how
restorative justice is regulated and implemented. Finally, Part III
compares the reasons that drive governments, regional bodies, and
practitioners to implement restorative justice, and whether these
impetuses impact on ultimate delivery. Featuring fifteen original
chapters from diverse authors and practitioners, this will serve as a key
resource for those working in social justice or those seeking to
understand and implement the tenets of restorative justice
comparatively.
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